
To:      Frank Schill 

            Edmore Public Schools  

 

From:   Joe Kolosky, Director 

            School Approval & Opportunity 

 

Date:    March 27, 2020 

 

RE:      Approval of District Distance Learning Plans 

 

 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has forced schools to close for an undetermined amount of time. In an 

executive order, Governor Burgum has directed school districts to develop plans for age-appropriate 

distance learning plans based on guidance from the Superintendent of Public Instruction.  

 

I am pleased to let you know Superintendent Baesler and Governor Burgum have reviewed and approved 

your District Distance Learning Plan.  

 

Please post your District Distance Learning Plan on your school website and update as appropriate.  

 

If you have further questions, feel free to contact me at jkolosky@nd.gov or (701) 328-2755.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Kirsten Baesler 
State Superintendent 
600 E. Boulevard Ave., Dept. 201 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0440 
(701) 328-4570 
kbaesler@nd.gov  
www.nd.gov/dpi   

 

mailto:jkolosky@nd.gov
mailto:kbaesler@nd.gov
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nd.gov%2Fdpi&data=01%7C01%7Cfrancis.schill%40k12.nd.us%7C14b41fe753364611886808d7d2976ab3%7Cdbbf782acef14af186c81f9201061db6%7C0&sdata=lsd5VEy7FtCv8Nj7Z0D2w75Go0RvNAv6%2FNN2XNUjrjU%3D&reserved=0

